
Group Visit 

 

A group of one hundred seventy five (175) students of St. Stephen’s School, Habra came to visit the Sangrahalaya on 

November 5, 2017.  They were provided with a guided tour of the galleries and shown the documentary film on the 

role of Barrackpore in Indian Freedom Movement. 

 

   
 

 
 

  
 

   
 


